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Not all possible interactions are listed in this medication guide. Inderal doesn't interact with many foods so you shouldn't
have to watch what you are eating. This medicine is a beta-blocker. We comply with the HONcode standard for
trustworthy health information - verify here. Tell your doctor if you are pregnant or plan to become pregnant while using
this medicine. High blood pressure adds to the workload of the heart and arteries. High blood pressure often has no
symptoms. To view content sources and attributions, please refer to our editorial policy. As a result, the heart beats
slower and decreases the blood pressure. It is best taken before meals. Stopping suddenly may make your condition
worse. Description and Brand Names Drug information provided by: This is not a complete list of side effects and others
may occur.Compare prices and print coupons for Propranolol (Inderal) and other Hypertension, Migraine, Heart Attack,
Angina, Atrial Fibrillation, Adrenal Cancer, and Generic Inderal PROPRANOLOL is a beta-blocker. Beta-blockers
reduce the workload on the heart and help it to beat more regularly. This medicine is used to treat. Nov 13, - Specifies
the medication propranolol (Inderal, Inderal LA, Innopran XL), a drug to treat high blood pressure, chest pain, and
abnormally rapid heart rates, and prevent migraine headaches and certain types of tremors. Is propranolol available as a
generic drug? Do I need a prescription for propranolol??What is propranolol, and ?What are the side effects of ?Which
drugs or. Inderal (propranolol) is used to treat angina, high blood pressure and heart rhythm disorders. Generic Name:
propranolol (pro PRAN oh lol) What is Inderal? Inderal (propranolol) is a beta-blocker. Beta-blockers affect the heart
and circulation (blood flow through arteries and veins). Inderal is used to treat tremors, angina. Learn about the available
formulation of generic Inderal LA named propranolol, and other important information about propranolol. Drug
information on Inderal, Inderal LA, InnoPran XL (propranolol), includes drug pictures, side effects, drug interactions,
directions for use, symptoms of overdose, and what to avoid. Generic Name: propranolol (Pronunciation: pro PRAN oh
lol). What is propranolol (Inderal, Inderal LA, InnoPran XL)? What are the. Propranolol, sold under the brand name
Inderal among others, is a medication of the beta blocker type. It is used to treat high blood pressure, a number of types
of irregular heart rate, thyrotoxicosis, capillary hemangiomas, performance anxiety, and essential tremors. It is used to
prevent migraine headaches, and to prevent. Dec 3, - The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) approved Inderal,
initially made by Wyeth, in Currently, a number of companies make generic propranolol. A long-acting form for
once-a-day dosing has also been approved. In , the FDA issued a warning letter to Wyeth after receiving reports from.
Inderal Tablet. GENERIC NAME(S): Propranolol. OTHER NAME(S): Inderal Tablet. Read Reviews ()Get Prices.
Show More. Uses; Side Effects; Precautions; Interactions; Overdose; Images. Uses. Generic Inderal (Propranolol tablets)
are used in the treatment of Hypertension, Angina Pectoris, Atrial Fibrillation, Myocardial Infarction, Migraine,
Essential Tremor, Hypertrophic Subaortic Stenosis and Pheochromocytoma. Nov 25, - What is propranolol? Propranolol
is a prescription drug. It comes in these forms: oral tablet, oral extended-release capsule, oral solution, and injectable.
Propranolol oral tablet is only available in a generic form. Generic drugs usually cost less than brand-name versions.
Propranolol oral tablet may be used.
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